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									Ankara, 23 July 2011

HM King Harald V
of Norway

Your Majesty,
The loss of lives caused by the explosion that occurred in Oslo and the abhorrent attack perpetrated against the young people at the Youth Camp of the Labour Party caused deep sorrow in our nation. We heartfeltly share Your sorrow.
I strongly condemn these terrorist attacks which target the lives of innocent people.
I convey my most sincere condolences, in Your Majesty’s Person, to the families and relatives of the victims who have lost their lives and to the friendly people of Norway, which is our ally, and wish a speedy recovery to the wounded.
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								President of Turkey
			


